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Statement from Mayor Rahm Emanuel on the G8 and NATO Summits 

 

We wish President Obama and the other leaders well at the G8 meeting at Camp David and look 

forward to hosting the NATO Summit in Chicago. Hosting the NATO Summit is a tremendous 

opportunity to showcase Chicago to the world and the world to Chicago and we are proud to host 

the 50 heads of state, foreign and defense ministers from the NATO and ISAF countries in our great 

city May 19-21. 
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